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This bill is discriminatory and may create a cost-prohibitive situation for those wanting 

to enjoy Oregon's natural resources. I grew up boating on the same boat my family 

bought when I was 8 years old. Should this bill pass, we will no longer be able to 

enjoy the boat we've put a lot of money and energy into maintaining. Buying a new 

boat that meets the weight limit is simply out of the question. This bill caters to the 

elite and restricts water usage to a select few who have the money to act within the 

confines of the bill.  


